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HOPE	MISSION	RECOGNIZED	FOR	THEIR	UNWAVERING	SUPPORT	TO	LOCAL	STUDENTS		

	
	
October	19,	2015	–	There	are	members	in	every	community	that	we	just	can’t	help	but	notice.	
These	are	the	people	and	organizations	who	devote	time,	resources	and	their	energy	to	help	
make	our	communities	a	better	place	for	children.	The	Hope	Mission	is	no	exception	to	this	
statement.	As	instrumental	contributors	to	the	Public	Schools	in	Wetaskiwin,	the	Hope	Mission	
has	been	selected	to	receive	the	Public	School	Boards’	Association	of	Alberta	Special	
Contribution	to	Public	School	Education	Award.	Hope	Mission	was	nominated	by	Wetaskiwin	
Regional	Public	Schools.	
	
The	Hope	Mission	has	become	an	invaluable	support	service	to	the	students	of	Wetaskiwin	
Public	Schools	through	their	open	heart	and	open	mind	approach	used	to	address	the	individual	
needs	of	the	students.		
	
Barb	Johnson,	Board	Chair	of	Wetaskiwin	Regional	Public	Schools	expresses	Hope	Mission’s	
involvement	in	the	community	as	follows,	“The	level	of	support	that	the	Hope	Mission	has	
provided	to	the	students	in	our	schools	is	unprecedented.	Whether	it	be	with	emergency	
lunches,	the	Kids	in	Action	program	or	their	Horses	of	Hope	program,	we	simply	cannot	express	
enough	gratitude	to	Hope	Mission	for	their	unwavering	commitment	to	the	families	and	
communities	served	by	our	Public	Schools.”			
	
Hope	Mission’s	contribution	to	Public	School	Education	will	be	recognized	in	Edmonton	at	the	
Public	School	Boards’	Association	of	Alberta’s	Annual	General	Meeting	on	Friday,	October	23rd,	
2015.		
	
About	the	Public	School	Boards’	Association	of	Alberta:	
The	Public	School	Boards’	Association	of	Alberta	is	a	provincial	Association	that	works	with	locally	
elected	Public	School	Boards	and	communities	across	the	province,	to	advocate	for	Public	School	
Education	and	on	behalf	of	the	children	attending	Alberta’s	Public	Schools.	For	more	information	
about	the	Public	School	Boards’	Association	of	Alberta,	please	visit:	www.public-schools.ab.ca	
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